

VOL. I. No. 7

MARCH 1954

PLEASE COME TO

A BIRTHDAY AND PURIM PARTY

MONDAY AFTERNOON

MARCH 15, 1954

Whose birthday? Your birthday! Yes, by a minor miracle, every, but every, member's birthday will be celebrated at our combined birthday and Purim party on Monday afternoon, March 15, in the vestry. Each month will be represented by a table, appropriately decorated in accord with its holiday, and a unique musical program has been arranged.

Mrs. Morris Goodless, program chairman, will be assisted on this festive and original occasion by Mrs. Julius Goldman, hospitality chairman; Mrs. Herbert Levi and Mrs. Ben Silver, in charge of centerpieces; and the following hostesses (all new members): Mesdames Lewis Abrams, Paul Barger, Sidney Brown, Reuben Brunswick, William Cohen, Harry Gold, Harry Klempner, Simon Schiff, Alfons Stoessel and Bernard Traft.

Please remember: This is an AFTERNOON meeting. Mouth-watering Purim delicacies will be served at one o'clock. Don't be late for your own birthday party!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

MANY HAPPY RETURNS!

WELCOME, MRS. LAMM

Just two months ago, we were happy to welcome to our midst, Rabbi Norman Lamm. At this time, we are pleased to welcome another to our family circle, Mrs. Norman Lamm. Since Rabbi and Mrs. Lamm were recently married, we take this opportunity to wish them Mazeltov and best wishes for a very happy life together.

At the same time, we consider ourselves fortunate to have with us such a charming and wonderful couple. It is our earnest desire and fervent hope that together the strength and enthusiasm of Kodimoh will grow ever greater.

Mrs. Sanford Kimball, President

* * *

WOULD YOU LIKE to contribute \$6.11 to Torah Fund to express best wishes for the recovery of a friend or a relative? Would you like to contribute \$6.11 in memory of a loved one? You may do so by mailing same to Mrs. Schiff, 16 Bronson Terrace. Will all Torah Fund captains who have not phoned in their reports, please do so at once. (4-3839) Members who have made a pledge may send their contribution to me. Mrs. Louis Schiff, Chairman Mrs. Ernest Wernick, Co-Chairman

* * *

2-4-6-8, Who do we appreciate? Mrs. Lewis Pellett, that's who. Rose accompanied the artists at the joint brotherhood and sisterhood meeting, as she has done so often in the past. Ever gracious and self-effacing, she is a real asset to Sisterhood.

ANYONE FOR BRIDGE?

Mrs. Bernard Greenblatt, chain bridge chairman, reports that the bridges are now in progress. They are being held in the members' homes, and every table of four entitles the hostess to a chance for a week-end at Magnolia Manor. It is still not too late to entertain for this worthy project, the proceeds of which are ear-marked for new silverware for the Shul. Call 2-0075 for prizes. The drawing will be held on March 15, so hurry, hurry!

* * *

THE NEW PACK of Cub Scouts is growing by leaps and bounds, and they are sorely in need of den mothers. Have fun with your kids—call Cub Master, A.N.Goodman, 4-6818, for information.